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Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year Reception 

you are the best readers            

this week!!!                           

Please encourage your child to 

read at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

 

Gold Star of the Week!                             

Nursery ~ Tobias Binnion                                                

Pre-School ~ Isabella Rice                        

Rec ~ Milo Hazlehurst                                                        

Year 1 ~ Ted Harvey & Ava Mares-Valerie                                                  

Year 2 ~ Wren Craddock                                                         

Year 3 ~ Thomas Kane                                                   

Year 4 ~ Isabella Di Placido                                                         

Year 5 ~ Taylor Harrison                                                 

Year 6 ~ Preeya Hothi    

 

 

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

 Primrose Carmody, Kate Woodford        

Sonny Craddock, Charlie Betts                

Toby Inett, Jack Banner, Louis Gebhard                           

Oliver Egginton, Jackson Teale         

Parents/Carers of children in                                    

Years  Rec - Year 6  are invited to join us at          

our assembly on Monday 5th December at 2.45pm 

to see your child receive their certificate and to 

hear why they are ‘Star of the Week’ 

Christmas Song                                               

This fabulous event takes place a the           

Chaddelsey Village Hall just over a week 

away now on  Sunday - 11th December at 

3pm. Don’t forget to buy your tickets;                

available from the Butchers or The Flower 

Room in Chaddesley Corbett Village.                   

All proceeds are in aid of the ARC 

(Enhanced Autism  Resource Centre).  

KS2 Carol Service Thursday 15th December                                   

The KS2 Carol service is at  St Cassian’s Church on                                                         

Thursday 15th December at 9.00am.  

We hope Parents/Carers/Grandparents of KS2 pupils will 

be able to join us at the Carol Service on the 15th            

December (pupils to be dropped off at 8.45am).                                                                            

You are warmly invited to join us afterwards for refreshments.                   

Rehearsal - important information                                                                                

On Wednesday 14th December we will be having a rehearsal. KS2 pupils are to 

be dropped off at the church from 8.45am that morning, for registration, ready to 

start at 9.00am. After the rehearsal we will walk the children back to school. 

Please ensure they have a warm coat and suitable footwear with them.                                                

Please do not leave your child at the church before 8.45am as they                                            

will be unsupervised.  This also applies on the day of the Carol Service.                                                                                             

Pupils in KS1 are to go to school for registration as                                                

normal on both the 14th and 15th December. 

Whole School Theatre Visit - Friday 9th December       

A reminder that your child needs to arrive at 

school for 8.30am on Friday 9th December. 

So that we are able to get to the Swan Theatre in time 

for the 10am performance we will need to register the children promptly at  

8.45am and get them seated on the coaches ready to leave at 9.00am.                                  

Your support with this will be greatly appreciated. 

Children may bring a drink for during the performance, packed in                                

disposable packaging. We will provide fruit for EYFS and KS1 children,                      

children in KS2 however, may bring a healthy snack. 

Children are to wear their school uniform and will need to bring a coat with them. 

We will return to school for approximately 1pm.  Therefore a cold lunch will be 

provided for all pupils in Key Stage 1, and also for pupils in Key Stage 2 who are 

entitled to free school meals.  For all other pupils please be aware that there will 

be no hot food served on this day. However, a cold lunch will be available 

to order in the usual way.  



                        Upcoming Dates for your Diary                           

December                                                                                       

Monday 5th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity dress rehearsal (morning) 

Tuesday 6th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity (evening)                 

Wednesday 7th - EYFS & KS1 Nativity (afternoon)                        

Friday 9th - Whole school visit to the Swan Theatre                    

Monday 12th - KS1 Christmas Lunch                                                       

Monday 12th - KS2 Christmas Party                                              

Tuesday 13th - KS2 Christmas Lunch                                          

Tuesday 13th - KS1 Christmas Party                                               

Wednesday 14th - PTFA Stories with Santa                                    

Wednesday 14th - Carol Service Rehearsal at St Cassian’s 

Church                                                                                                          

Thursday 15th - KS2 Carol Service at St Cassian’s Church                                               

Thursday 15th - Break up for Christmas                                        

Friday 16th - Teacher Training Day 

January 

Tuesday 3rd - Return to School                                                             

Friday 20th - Year 5 & 6 visit to the National Space Centre 

February 

Friday 17th - Break up for half term 

Monday 27th - Return to school 

March 

Tuesday 21st - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd - Parents' Evening - 3.30pm - 7.00pm 

Friday 31st - KS2 Easter Service 

Friday 31st - Break up for Easter  

April  

Monday 17th - Return to School                                                                    

 

Future events will be displayed on the front page                                

of the website - https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

Closing the Word Gap!                                                                     

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for you  

to talk about with your child. 

Give it a go and see if they understand it! Use it in some 

sentences and see if they 

can too. 

There are also words on 

your children’s topic 

sheets. 

physical 

 

 

 
SEND Drop-in 

 

 

Miss Edwards is running the SEND drop-in on the following days 

next week:- 
 

Monday 8.30am - 10.00am & Wednesday 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in during the above times to discuss any 

concerns you have about your child’s educational needs. 

Engagement for Learning Framework                                                                              

Engagement is key to effective learning and underpins all aspects of 

child development within the ARC. We are guided by the Engagement for 

Learning Framework to interpret children’s responses to learning activities and 

the environment. Observation and reflection enables us to assess against the 

five aspects of learning. Take a look at the definitions and consider how we, as 

adults, engage in our everyday life and how this looks for your children. It is 

fascinating to peel back the layers of engagement and begin to understand the 

differences we all experience through effective engagement. 

Class Christmas Parties                                                                      

KS2 Class Christmas         

Parties - Monday 12th Dec                                   

KS1 & EYFS Christmas 

Parties - Tuesday 13th Dec 

Children may wear party clothes to school on 

the day of their party although a warm coat 

and sensible footwear must be worn.   

Please could each child bring a small             

contribution of food on the day of their party.  

Some examples include a large bag of 

crisps, packet of biscuits etc.   

Please note children will still have lunch as 

normal on the day of their party. 

Pre-School Christmas Party                                               

Pre-school Nursery will join Class Reception 

for their Christmas party on Tuesday 13th 

December starting at 1.30pm.  If it is a day 

that your child doesn’t normally attend          

Pre-school they are still more than welcome 

to come but a parent/carer would need to 

stay with them during the afternoon. 

If your child is attending the party please 

bring along a small contribution to share 

some examples: crisps, cakes, biscuits,        

sausages, sausage rolls etc. 
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